







Dear FM Team,

I think of Alan Turning's quote, "We can only see a short distance ahead, but we can see plenty there that needs to be done." In a time with rapidly evolving work situations and many construction projects accelerating their schedules, taking advantage of less traffic and fewer people on campus, communicating project changes involves a significant amount of coordination. As you all are aware, our physical campus still needs to be safe and accessible for staff and students working and living on campus, even though the university has primarily moved to operating through virtual systems. CSU has had nearly 500 students living on campus at the Corbett and Parmelee resident halls through the spring semester. Facilities Management has a construction public communication team that helps with organizing this, trying to keep people up to date about projects, and providing details on road and sidewalk closures. They are Maggie Walsh with University Communications, Jessica Kramer with FM Planning and Design, and the FM Project Managers. The group has been tasked with developing and relaying closures and detours as quickly as possible to keep everyone functioning on campus informed and safe. As always, these closures are communicated via SOURCE, Public Relations, and the FM outage messages. Please visit https://source.colostate.edu/construction-and-parking/ for the most recent information about your particular daily routes.

Thank you,

lom

Tom Satterly, P.E.
Associate Vice President for Facilities Management

https://www.fm.colostate.edu/fmDaily fac_news@mail.colostate.edu